

11/18/2022

Dear Nora Bateman,

Thank you for your generous donation of your brother Vernon T. Bateman's delightful book series for the IndyPL children's collection. We received the following copies, and our librarians are reviewing them to consider purchasing additional copies:

- Mommy I Want 2 Fly (2 copies)
- They Can't Hurt Me No More!
- COVID 19: Children of Victory Inside Determined to Express their Appreciation in Pages (2 copies)
- Hoperah Winfree
- If Bullets Could Cry

My team will be in touch if they have any questions. It was nice meeting you at the recent vendor fair and we look forward to working with you in the future. Please reach out if you have any questions.

With kind regards,

Deb Lambert

Director, Collection Management

Delo fambert

Indianapolis Public Library

317-275-4721

dlambert@indypl.org